
Quote from participant: "What I liked most about this storytelling series is how the storytellers informed us
about how children know who they are a lot sooner than we adults think or realize, meaning about their

identity, the importance of encouraging identity, the value of children’s voices, and the acceptance of every
child."
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Participants were asked to describe the second session of the storytelling
series in one word. Here is what they had to say...

eccrc_msvu

eccrc_msvu

ECCRCmsvu

msvu.ca/eccrc

Thank you!
The ECCRC would like first to thank all the storytellers who shared their stories. We value their vulnerability in sharing
their own stories and lived experiences and their work to actively engage in the courageous work of dismantling
systems of oppression in an effort to achieve equity for all young children and their families. We would also like to thank
all of our partners who made this work possible, our funders (Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council [SSHRC]
and the Margaret and Wallace McCain Family Foundation) and our creative Graphic Designer, Rach Derrah, and many
others.

Jessie-Lee McIsaac: jessie-lee.mcisaac@msvu.ca
Elizabeth Jean Larson: elizabethjean.larson@msvu.ca

Questions? Contact us at:

Don't forget to follow us on our socials to
stay up to date on this project!

To learn more about the project visit
our website: 

https://twitter.com/eccrc_msvu
https://www.instagram.com/eccrc_msvu/
https://www.facebook.com/ECCRCmsvu
https://www.msvu.ca/research-at-the-mount/centres-and-institutes/early-childhood-collaborative-research-centre/
mailto:jessie-lee.mcisaac@msvu.ca
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